Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Dennis Dettloff <Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2015 9:55 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Fuel leak case RO219 - 499 Hegenberger Rd., Oakland
Keith:

| spoke to Ed Ralston/COP this morning and he indicated that COP will not sign a right of entry agreement unless it is
prepared by them. That being said, Mr. Beretta may not agree to this. | have had the agreement prepared by Mr.
Beretta’s attorney reviewed by Antea Groups attorney. | sent it back to them and | have informed them of COP’s
comment. I'll keep you posted.

Best Regards,

Dennis S. Dettloff, P.G.|Senior Project Manager| Antea Group
Direct + 916 503 1261 | USA Toll Free 800 477 7411
Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com | www.anteagroup.com

Member of Inogen® | www.inogenet.com
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From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health [mailto:Keith.Nowell@acgov.org]
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2015 9:47 AM

To: Dennis Dettloff

Subject: RE: Fuel leak case RO219 - 499 Hegenberger Rd., Oakland

Dennis,
Thank you for keeping me posted.

Keith Nowell

From: Dennis Dettloff [mailto:Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com]

Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2015 9:44 AM

To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Steve Moriarty; Mark Vargo; Paul Kozachenko (PaulK@gkfremontlaw.com); David Beretta
(DBeretta@berettamgmt.com)

Subject: Fuel leak case RO219 - 499 Hegenberger Rd., Oakland

Dilan and Keith:

Antea Group is currently working with Mr. Beretta’s attorney in the preparation of the right of entry agreement. | will
keep you posted as to our progress. Don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.
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Best Regards,

Dennis S. Dettloff, P.G.|Senior Project Manager| Antea Group
Direct + 916 503 1261 | USA Toll Free 800 477 7411
Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com | www.anteagroup.com

Member of Inogen® | www.inogenet.com
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This e-mail is personal. For our full disclaimer, please visit http://www.anteagroup.com/confidentiality.
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